
 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 
Individual Response of Dr. Dharmendra Kumar Gupta  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Dharmendra Kumar Gupta  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Law  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8896411618 

E-mail ID: dharmendragupta61@gmail.com 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Rajendra Prasad 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Rajendra Prasad 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: B.ed 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9452839424 

E-mail ID: rprasad@hcpgcollege.edu.in 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Ramesh Kumar  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Ramesh Kumar  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Law 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8604250204 

E-mail ID: hrameshkmr@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Anupam shahi  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Anupam shahi  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Art 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415355687 

E-mail ID: shahianupam69@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Average 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Average 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Average 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Average 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Below Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Average 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Devendra Pratap Singh 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Devendra Pratap Singh 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: B. Ed. Department  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9889571522 

E-mail ID: devendrapratap99@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Dilip Kumar Singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Dilip Kumar Singh  

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Political science /Arts 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8601414000 

E-mail ID: dilipvns03@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Sarvatej Kumar Maurya 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Sarvatej Kumar Maurya 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Chemistry  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8299153596 

E-mail ID: sarvatejmaurya234@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. DURGESH SINGH YADAV  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. DURGESH SINGH YADAV  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: B.Ed. 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9454445555 

E-mail ID: dsyadav@hcpgcollege.edu.in 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Vandana Pandey  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Vandana Pandey  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Department of commerce  

Designation: Associate Professor 

Mobile Number: 8858352557 

E-mail ID: vandana21076@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Richa Singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Richa Singh  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Hindi  

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9918616961 

E-mail ID: baby.shiv1974@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Ajay Kumar Gautam  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Ajay Kumar Gautam  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Department of commerce  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9838797330 

E-mail ID: akgautambhu7@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Professor  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Professor  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Department of Law 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 7905671825 

E-mail ID: bodhs14@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. ANIL KUMAR 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. ANIL KUMAR 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: B.Ed. Department 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9452489698 

E-mail ID: anilkedu@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Sonal singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Sonal singh  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Commerce  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9454864514 

E-mail ID: singhsonal2121@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Below Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. No 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Ravikant kasaudhan 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Ravikant kasaudhan 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Sanskrit 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8960237724 

E-mail ID: srisriravi108@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Amit Pandey 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Amit Pandey 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Geography Department 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8528267913 

E-mail ID: apandey@hcpgcollege.edu.in 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Karunesh Ojha 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Karunesh Ojha 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Economics 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7388416517 

E-mail ID: ecokarunesh@hcpgcollege.edu.in 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Professor Ashok kumar 
Singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Professor Ashok kumar Singh  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Department of Commerce  

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9450540988 

E-mail ID: dr.ashoksingh1@gmail.com 

 
 

 
 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Prof. Jagadish Singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Prof. Jagadish Singh  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Economics/Arts  

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9935615143 

E-mail ID: drjagdishsingh.23@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Rakesh Mani Mishra  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Rakesh Mani Mishra  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Chemistry  

Designation: Associate Professor 

Mobile Number: 9532614227 

E-mail ID: rakeshmanimisra@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Mohammad  Abu Shahid 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Mohammad  Abu Shahid 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Law 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8848738807 

E-mail ID: abushahidadv@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Nikhil Kumar 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Nikhil Kumar 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Law 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9721513239 

E-mail ID: nikhil03vishwakarma@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Vivek Yadav 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Vivek Yadav 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Law 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9044453701 

E-mail ID: vivekyadav1031@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Below Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Satyendra Kumar Singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Satyendra Kumar Singh  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Law 

Designation: Associate Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415812265 

E-mail ID: satyendrahcpg1974@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Ankit Raghuvanshi 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Ankit Raghuvanshi 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Law 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7408856532 

E-mail ID: ankitpg21820@nujs.edu 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Om Sharma  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Om Sharma  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Law 

Designation: Associate Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415813223 

E-mail ID: omsharma2704@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Ajeet Kumar  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Ajeet Kumar  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Law 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 6390335100 

E-mail ID: ajeetkr.vns@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

No 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Amit kumar 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Amit kumar 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Hindi 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9628801067 

E-mail ID: amitkumaresapur@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Ms. Janhvi 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Ms. Janhvi 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Law department  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8577829861 

E-mail ID: Janhvi.k4@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. VISHWANATH  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. VISHWANATH  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: ANCIENT HISTORY  

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415990082 

E-mail ID: drvn.verma@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Debabrata Karmakar  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Debabrata Karmakar  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Zoology  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7029130092 

E-mail ID: devyabrata1996@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Pratima Singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Pratima Singh  

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Zoology  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9473654675 

E-mail ID: Singhpratima3115@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Ruchi Singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Ruchi Singh  

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Physics  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9026942095 

E-mail ID: ruchisingh8bhu@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Surya Pratap 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Surya Pratap 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Physics 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7398299415 

E-mail ID: suryakvpy2012@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Manoj Kumar 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Manoj Kumar 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Physics 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7007225273 

E-mail ID: Drmkhcpg@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Saransh Lohiya 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Saransh Lohiya 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Mathematics  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7897610090 

E-mail ID: Lohiyasaransh@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Shankar Ram 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Shankar Ram 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Chemistry  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9450231266 

E-mail ID: sramaya125@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Rahul Ranjan  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Rahul Ranjan  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Physics/ Science  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9868562089 

E-mail ID: rahuljain.ranjan@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. DHEERAJ KUMAR SINGH  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. DHEERAJ KUMAR SINGH  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Botany/Science  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9044580929 

E-mail ID: dheeru.bhu@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Birendra Kumar Nirmal  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Birendra Kumar Nirmal  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Zoology/Science  

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9450542658 

E-mail ID: bnirmal271@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Ashutosh Dwivedi 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Ashutosh Dwivedi 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Department of psychology 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7052960400 

E-mail ID: dr.ashutosh1970@gmail.com. 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mrs. Sangita Srivastava 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mrs. Sangita Srivastava 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Mathematics/ Science 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 8318664728 

E-mail ID: s.srivastava067@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Umesh Kumar Rai 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Umesh Kumar Rai 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Political Science 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415447787 

E-mail ID: umesh.ur31@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Average 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Anita Singh 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Anita Singh 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: B.Ed 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415449081 

E-mail ID: anitasingh34@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Average 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. No 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

No 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Ms. Ragini Srivastava 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Ms. Ragini Srivastava 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Ancient History Arts 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9450540989 

E-mail ID: raginisri14@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Average 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Average 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Shubhra Singh 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Shubhra Singh 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Chemistry 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9451268718 

E-mail ID: drshubhra2@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Shiv Narayan Dubey  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Shiv Narayan Dubey  

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Botany 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8318679861 

E-mail ID: Sndubeyupcollege@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Raushan Kumar Jaisawal  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Raushan Kumar Jaisawal  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Department of Statistics  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9889272702 

E-mail ID: raushanjaisawal11@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Average 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Sanjay Srivastava  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Sanjay Srivastava  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Botany  

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415635846 

E-mail ID: sanjaychandravns@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Average 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Akhilesh Kumar Yadav 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Akhilesh Kumar Yadav 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Education 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9450014710 

E-mail ID: krishangyadav@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Average 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Average 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Shri Prakash Gupta  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Shri Prakash Gupta  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Department of Physics, Faculty of Science  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9792003576 

E-mail ID: spgupta@hcpgcollege.edu.in  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Purnima Kumari Pal  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Purnima Kumari Pal  

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Sociology  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9795475768 

E-mail ID: purnimapal2010@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Sanjay Kumar Singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Sanjay Kumar Singh  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Physical Education  

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 7007246117 

E-mail ID: sksingh@hcpgcollege.edu.in 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Manoj kumar yadav  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Manoj kumar yadav  

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: BCA Department  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 6393734442 

E-mail ID: Yadavmanoj0555@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Anshuman Dixit 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Anshuman Dixit 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: BCA 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9580872949 

E-mail ID: anshumandixit.rsmt@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Ms. Divyani Baranwal  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Ms. Divyani Baranwal  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Commerce  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7380459844 

E-mail ID: divyanibaranwal@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Alok kumar 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Alok kumar 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: BCA 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9696019403 

E-mail ID: alok.seth4@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Average 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Ashish Mishra 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Ashish Mishra 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: BCA 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9532540362 

E-mail ID: ashish23j@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Mamata Verma 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Mamata Verma 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Psychology 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415452257 

E-mail ID: mamataverma123@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Ms. Pragya ojha  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Ms. Pragya ojha  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Hindi  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7909604154 

E-mail ID: Pragyojha1996@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Sangita Shukla  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Sangita Shukla  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Zoology department  

Designation: Associate Professor 

Mobile Number: 7985751115 

E-mail ID: sangitahcpg@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Average 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. PRABHAKAR SINGH  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. PRABHAKAR SINGH  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: STATISTICS 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415988287 

E-mail ID: prabhakarsingh06725@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Kanak Lata Vishwakarma 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Kanak Lata Vishwakarma 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: B.Ed 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415986005 

E-mail ID: klvishwakarma@hcpgcollege.edu.in 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Average 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Abhishek Mishra 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Abhishek Mishra 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Geography 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9451573817 

E-mail ID: bhu.abhishek@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Average 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Dr.Seema singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Dr.Seema singh  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: English faculty of language  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7800754569 

E-mail ID: Seemasingh16101980@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Anil Kumar 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Anil Kumar 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Chemistry/ Science 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415979336 

E-mail ID: anilk642@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Darshan Sharma 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Darshan Sharma 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Physics 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7460090354 

E-mail ID: dsharma@hcpgcollege.edu.in 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Below Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Babuji  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Babuji  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Zoology  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9795782447 

E-mail ID: babujigoutam@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Pramod kumar 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Pramod kumar 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: B.Ed 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9935784201 

E-mail ID: pramodbhu79@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Subodh Kumar Singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Subodh Kumar Singh  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Law  

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 7905671825 

E-mail ID: bodhs14@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Yogendra Prasad 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Yogendra Prasad 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Mathematics 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9125340961 

E-mail ID: ypyprasad@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Sumit Kumar 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Sumit Kumar 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Statistics/ Science 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8604413471 

E-mail ID: 13maysumit@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Ms. Garima  singh 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Ms. Garima  singh 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Commerce 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8765360038 

E-mail ID: garimas9494@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Average 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. RAJPAL 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. RAJPAL 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Chemistry 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8924850995 

E-mail ID: rpal11791@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. NRIPENDRA SINGH 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. NRIPENDRA SINGH 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: ENGLISH 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9506441972 

E-mail ID: nripsingh1155@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Average 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Average 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Average 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Average 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

No 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Sudeep kumar singh 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Sudeep kumar singh 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Education(art) 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9935455739 

E-mail ID: sudeepjsingh@gmail  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Below Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Below Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Shivanand Yadav  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Shivanand Yadav  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Geography  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 6306563474 

E-mail ID: gprshiva@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Anand K Dwivedi  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Anand K Dwivedi  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Physics  

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9935750311 

E-mail ID: akdwivedi875@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Sudeep Kumar Singh 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Sudeep Kumar Singh 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Education 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9935455739 

E-mail ID: sudeepjsingh@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Below Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Ashok Kumar Singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Ashok Kumar Singh  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Deptt. Of Chemistry  

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 8318848817 

E-mail ID: ashok.singh126.as@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mr. Vineet Kumar  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mr. Vineet Kumar  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Medieval and Modern History  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 7903738767 

E-mail ID: vk9bhu@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Achchhe Lal  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Achchhe Lal  

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Physics/Science  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9453641030 

E-mail ID: a.lalupac@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Anuradha Rai  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Anuradha Rai  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: B.Ed. 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415222340 

E-mail ID: anuradha.hcpg@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Mrs. Nidhi 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Mrs. Nidhi 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Statistics  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9452943931 

E-mail ID: nidhi.hlnc@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Average 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Ram Asheesh 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Ram Asheesh 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Hindi 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8957567502 

E-mail ID: ashish1985bhu@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Vijaya  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Vijaya  

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Chemistry  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9140163082 

E-mail ID: vijayakahan@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Average 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Average 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Gajendra Das 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Gajendra Das 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Commerce  

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9450540994 

E-mail ID: Gajendradas01011966@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Shivanand Yadav  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Shivanand Yadav  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Department of geography  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 6306563474 

E-mail ID: gprshiva@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Very Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Abhishek Mishra 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Abhishek Mishra 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Geography 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9451573817 

E-mail ID: bhu.abhishek@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Average 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Below Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Average 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Average 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Mahima mishra 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Mahima mishra 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Medieval and Modern History 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 7905017985 

E-mail ID: mahimamidravns@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Ms. Shephali Pal 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Ms. Shephali Pal 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Department of Teacher Education (B.Ed.) 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8840412709 

E-mail ID: Shephali@hcpgcollege.edu.in 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Geeta rani 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Geeta rani 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Zoology 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9335044094 

E-mail ID: Rsgeeta14@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. No 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

No 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Ravish Kumar  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Ravish Kumar  

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Mass Communication & Video Production 
department  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8799331844 

E-mail ID: ravishkumarvns@gmail.com 

 
 

 
 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Ranjana Singh 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Ranjana Singh 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Chemistry/Science 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9452007244 

E-mail ID: singhranjana1155@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Sadanand Yadav 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Sadanand Yadav 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Geography  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9453080370 

E-mail ID: snjigar71@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Average 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Average 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Below Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Average 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Average 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Below Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Average 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Ms. Akanksha Singh  

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Ms. Akanksha Singh  

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Department of English  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 6307606434 

E-mail ID: akku860.as@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. ANUJ PRAKASH 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. ANUJ PRAKASH 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Botany 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415811916 

E-mail ID: anuj20976@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Prof. Pankaj Kumar Singh 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Prof. Pankaj Kumar Singh 

Nature of Job: Permanent 

Department/Faculty: Political science/Arts 

Designation: Professor 

Mobile Number: 9415256740 

E-mail ID: pksingh1155@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Average 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Average 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Average 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Average 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Average 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Below Average 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Brajesh Pathak 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Brajesh Pathak 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Chemistry  

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 8318339627 

E-mail ID: brajeshpathak2010@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
  

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Very Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Very Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



 

Teacher’s Feedback Form 2023-24 

Individual Response of Dr. Neelam Upadhyay 

 

Respondent Details: 

Teacher's Name: Dr. Neelam Upadhyay 

Nature of Job: Self-Finance 

Department/Faculty: Psychology 

Designation: Assistant Professor 

Mobile Number: 6388289279 

E-mail ID: Neelamscg@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 

Responses: 

01. The learning objectives are clear and appropriate to the program. Very Good 

02. The curriculum and syllabus are well organised and suitable to 
the program. 

Very Good 

03. The text/reference books are well suited to the course. Very Good 

04. The system followed by the university for the design and 
development of curriculum is effective. 

Very Good 

05. Provision to update curriculum from time to time. Very Good 
 

06. How do you rate the distribution of contact hours among the 
course components? 

Good 

07. The curriculum has a good balance between theory and practical. Good 

08.  How do you rate the electives offered in relation to 
technological advancements? 

Very Good 

09. Feasibility of NEP-2020 with available infrastructure. Good 

10. Continuous internal assessment and comprehensive evaluation. Very Good 
 

11. Time given for the completion of the syllabus is adequate. Very Good 

12. Students feel the need to go beyond the syllabus. Yes 

13. Topic in the course encouraged further reading and research. Yes 

14. Does the course provide enough experiential learning through 
research, field work and project works?. 

Yes 



Harish Chandra Post Graduate College. Varanasi
Alumni Feedback Form 2023-24

Alumni's Name: “Pr Suwolp Kumar Sn
Designation: Asst Fo%f

Year of Passing UG/PG: Uy (h~2000 , | PG=2002

Ratethe particulars by putting tick(v) markin appropriate cell.
Rating |

Subject [Below [Very

Average] Good]

1. The learning objectives are clear | =and appropriate to the program. |

3

2. The curriculum and syllabus are
well organized and suitable to the
program
3. The text/reference books are well
suited to the course.
2. The system followed by the
University for the design and

|

developmentof curriculum is

effective.
5. Provision to update curriculum
time to time.
6. How do you rate the distribution
ofcontact hours among the course | el
components?
7. The curriculum has a good
balance between theory and 5practical

1

8. How do you rate the electives
offered in relation to the oh
technological advancements. asl

peSignature of Alumni

[Average]
I

[Good]

i



Harish Chandra Post Graduate College. Varanasi
Alumni Feedback Form 2023-24

sunsame,£8;Dhcorerdss. Kumasi fandoy-
Designation:
Year of Passing UG/PG: DG -a08>

Pg -2007
Rate the particulars by putting tick(v) mark in appropriate cell.

[
o

Rating
Subjecti Fs [Average]|[Good] pe

1. The learning objectives are clear
and appropriate to the program.

nA
2. The curriculum and syllabus are
well organized and suitable to the
program. v
3. The text/reference books are well
suited to the course.
4. The system followed bythe
University for the design and
development of curriculum is
effective.
5. Provision to update curriculum
timeto time.
6. How do yourate the distribution
of contact hours among the course
components?
7. The curriculum has a good

|
balance between theory and
practical
8. How do you rate the electives
offered in relation to the
technological advancements.

Favordss Bb
Signature of Alu



Harish Chandra Post Graduate College. Varanasi
eedback Form 2023-24

Alumni’s Name: fit Km 2”
Designation:  esif - Prodecer™
Year of Passing UG/PG:  P5~ D-

Rate the particulars by putting tick(v) mark in appropriate cell.
Rating

Subject [Below
Average]

[Very
[Average] Good][Good]

1. The learning objectives are clear
and appropriate to the program.
2. The curriculum and syllabus are
well organized and suitable to the
program.
3. The text/reference books are well

suited to the course.
4. The system followed by the
University for the design and
developmentof curriculum is

effective
5. Provision to update curriculum
time to time.

dan

6. How do you rate the distribution
of contact hours among the course
components?
7. The curriculum has a good
balance between theory and
practical
8. How do you rate the electives
offered in relation to the
technological advancements. |

Signature of Alumni



Harish Chandra Post Graduate College. Varanasi
Alumni Feedback Form 2023-24

Alumni’s Name: Ra)jesh Kumar Kesh
YF

Rebidect & modes gedyyren-Designation:
Year of Passing ue/pG:

oe 19s.
Rate the particulars by putting tick(v) mark in appropriate cell.

Rating
Subject [Below

Average]
[very

[Average] ni[Good]

[1 The learning objectives are clear
and appropriate to the program.
2. The curriculum and syllabus are
well organized and suitable to the
program.
3. The text/reference books are well
suited to the course.

|
effective.

4. The system followed by the
University for the design and
development of curriculum is

5. Provision to update curriculum
time to time.
6. How do you rate the distribution
ofcontact hours among the course
components? |

7. The curriculum has a good
balance between theory and
practical
8. How do you rate the electives
offered in relation to the
technological advancements.



Harish Chandra Post Graduate College. Varanasi
Alumni Feedback Form 2023-24

Alumni’s Name: Kanak Lode V isnaka
Designation: pee
Year of Passing UG/PG:  \AA0

Rate the particulars by putting tick(v) mark in appropriate cell

bi
Rating

Subject [Below [very
oroag|[average]|[Good]|goog)

1. The learning objectives are clear
and appropriate to the program. se
2. The curriculum and syllabus are
well organized and suitable to the
program. A
3. The text/reference books are well isuitedto the course.
4. The system followed by the
University for the design and
developmentof curriculum is

effective.
5. Provision to update curriculum
time to time.
6. How do you ratethe distribution
of contact hours among the course
components?
7. The curriculum has a good
balance between theory and
practical
8. How do you ratethe electives
offered in relation to the
technological advancements.

Signature of Alumni



Harish Chandra Post Graduate College. Varanasi
Alumni Feedback Form 2023-24

Alumnis Name: SNE HA YADAV

Designation: Afuslenf
Year of Passing UG/PG: Ly (2020) | Pe1(2022)

Rate the particulars by putting tick(v) mark in appropriate cell.

Subject
Rating

[Below
Average]

[Average]
[ [very

[Good] Good]

1. The learning objectives are clear
and appropriate to the program.

Co

2. The curriculum and syllabus are
well organized and suitable to the
program.
3. The text/reference booksare well

suited to the course.
4. The system followed bythe
University for the design and
developmentof curriculum is

effective.
5. Provisionto update curriculum
timeto time.
6. How do you rate the distribution
of contact hours among the course
components?
7. The curriculum hasa good
balance between theory and
practical
8. How do you rate the electives
offered in relation to the
technological advancements.

Bhool
Signature of Alumni



Harish Chandra Post Graduate College. Varanasi
Alumni Feedback Form 2023-24

Alumni's Name: PRAMOD KU mAR RAM TRIPA TH]Designatio Ad Voc ATF
Year of Passing UG/PG: 198 9
Ratethe particulars by putting tick(v) mark in appropriate cell.

.
[ Rating |

Subject [Below [Very
Average] [Aver] [goo Good]

1. The learning objectives are clear
and appropriate to the program. ve
2. The curriculum and syllabus are
well organized and suitable to the Va
program.
3. The text/reference books are well Tssuited to the course.
4.The system followed by the
University for the design and
developmentof curriculum is

effective.
5. Provision to update curriculum
time to time.
6. How do you rate the distribution
of contact hours among the course
components?
7. The curriculum hasa good
balance between theory and
practical
8. How do you rate the electives
offered in relation to the
technological advancements.

Signature of Alumni



Harish Chandra Post Graduate College. Varanasi
Alumni Feedback Form 2023-24

Alumni’s Name: SANIAY SRIVASTAVA

Designation: Ps...
Year of passing US/o6rPrn. 2606

Rate the particulars by putting tick(V) mark in appropriate cell.

Rating
Subject [Below [very

versge)|1averagel|(Good) Good]

1. The learning objectives are clear
and appropriate to the program.\et
2. The curriculum and syllabus are
well organized and suitable to the 7
program.
3. The text/reference books are well osuited to the course.
4. The system followed by the
University for the design and
development of curriculum is

effective.
5. Provision to update curriculum
time to time.
6. How do you ratethe distribution
of contact hours among the course No
components?
7. The curriculum has a good
balance between theory and ; eo
practical
8. How do you rate the electives
offered in relation to the v7
technological advancements. |

|

7Sighature of Alumni



AumafsName:  AMBL KR: GUSH
Designation: Acs PRopr
Year of Passing UG/PG: 2.606

Rate the particulars by putting tick(v) mark in appropriate cell.
T Rating

Subject [Below
Average]

[Average]
|

[Good] fie
1. The learning objectives are clear
and appropriate to the program.

Good]

No
[2. The curriculum and syllabus are

well organized and suitable to the
program.
3. The text/reference books are well
suited to the course.
4. The system followed bythe
University for the design and
developmentof curriculum is

effective.

A

ais

| 5. Provision to update curriculum
time to time.
6. How do youratethe distribution
of contact hours among the course
components?
7. The curriculum has a good
balance between theory and
practical

A
8. How do you rate the electives
offered in relation to the

| technological advancements.
4 2Signature of Alumni



Harish Chandra Post Graduate College. Varanasi
Alumni Feedback Form 2023-24

Alumni’s Name: Q~ Neela © Jaauk
AdvseboYear of Passing UG/PG: 194]

Designation:

Rate the particulars by putting tick(v) mark in appropriate cell.
B

Subject
Rating

[Below
Average]

I

[Average]
v(cool|Ne

1. The learning objectives are clear
and appropriate to the program.
2. The curriculum and syllabus are
well organized and suitable to the
program.
3. The text/reference booksare well
suited to the course.

[4 The system followed by the
University for the design and
development of curriculum is

effective.
}

5. Provision to update curriculum
timeto time. j6. How do you rate the distribution
of contact hours among the course
components?
7. The curriculum has a good
balance between theory and
practical
8. How do yourate the electives
offered in relation to the
technological advancements.

oaksnelSignature of Alumni



Harish Chandra Post Graduate College. Varanasi
eedback Form 2023-24

Alumni’s Name:
Designation:
Year of Passing UG/PG:

pRARAAKIE ariay
Py yesssY

f vu [11€k
Rate the particulars by putting tick(V) mark in appropriate cell.

Subject
Rating

[Below
Average]

[Average]|[Good]

1. The learning objectives are clear
and appropriate to the program.
2. The curriculum and syllabus are
well organized and suitable to the
program.
3. The text/reference books are well

suited to the course.
4. The system followed by the
University for the design and
developmentof curriculum is

effective.
5. Provision to update curriculum
time to time.
6. How do you rate the distribution
of contact hours among the course
components?
7. The curriculum hasa good
balance between theory and
practical
8. How do you rate the electives
offered in relation to the
technological advancements.

nuSignature of Alumni



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Nameof the Person:

Mobile no./ E-mail:

Company Name:

Company Address: ......f¥.AATMiro
r

- Age
|

8| Aspectsof Students’ Quality & Work ke Ve agood
no. | Performance 00
1. | Communication skil

| Workingas partofteam
. | Level self-motivation

4.|Technical knowledge and skills

5.|Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill6.

7.|Punctuality & time management

8.
T

Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

[Ability to contribute to thegoal ofthe
organization

Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate your overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

TH 2 3

(signatlire)



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Name of the Person: .KanT.2¢L.

Mobile no./ Email: ...4.6.22.5.2.. 1.2.

Company Name: ... bhreg Healt,
Company Address:.A. fal.
|S.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work
no.|Performance1._| Communication skil

2. | Working as part of team

3. |
Level self-motivation

|

Technical knowledgeand skills

5.|Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill6
| 7.|Punctuality & time management

8. Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

Ability to contribute to the goal of the
organization

Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do you rateyour overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3

Goorin
(signature)



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION:

2023-24
Nameof the Perso

Mobile no./ E-mail

Company Name:

Company Addres:

|
Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work

no. | Performance

1. | communication skit

2. | Working as part ofteam
Level self-motivation

Technical knowledge and skills

Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas &learning new techniques
Abilityto contribute to the goal ofthe
organization

On a scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate your overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3

Wo
(signature)



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Nameofthe Person:

Mobile no./ E-mail:

Company Name:

Company Address:

[s.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work a| no. | Performance Good

1.
|

communication skill
T

.
| Working as part of team

Level self-motivation

Technical knowledge and skills

Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas learning new techniques

Ability to contribute to the goal ofthe
organization

Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do you rateyour overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Name of the Perso

Mobile no./ E-mail

Company Name:

Company Addres:

Very
Good

S.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work
Performance |

Excellent |

Communication skill |

Working as part of team

Level self-motivation

Technical knowledgeand skills

Relationship with peers/seniors
|

Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

‘Ability to contribute to the goal of the
organization

On a scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate youroverall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3 10

(signature)



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Name of the Person:

Mobile no./ E-mail:

Company Nam:

Company Address:

['s.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work
| no.|performance1.|Communication skill

. | Working as part of team

.|Level self-motivation

Technical knowledge and skills

Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

. | Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

Ability to contribute to the goal of the
organization

On a scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate your overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3 10



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Mobile no./ E-mail

Company Name: ....Lt Er
Company Address:

S.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work
Performance

Very
| Excellent|(=Communication skill

Working as partof team

Level self-motivation

Technical knowledge and skills
|

Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas learning new techniques

‘Ability to contribute to the goal ofthe
organization

Onascale of 1 to 10 how do yourate your overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G. College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3 10
=

(signature)

Lr. 280658



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Mobile no. E-mals..adil] nd maratmad.1.8).rile.
Company Name: {aoociolFS—/
5.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work

Performance

Communication skill

Working as part of team

Level self-motivation

Technical knowledge and skills

Relationship with peers/seniors

| Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

Ability to contribute to the goal of the
organization

Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do you rateyour overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3

(signature)

KRYTusa



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION:

2023-24

Nameof the Person:

Mobile no./ E-mail:

Company Name:

S.
[

Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work
no.|Performance|
1.|communication skill

2.|Working as part of team

3.|Level self-motivation4. | Technical knowledge and skills

| Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

‘Ability to contribute to thegoal of the
organization

Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do yourate youroverall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G. College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3

(signature)



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Nameof the person: Mahar35 \

Mobile no./ E-mail: 4.13549.)£...Taangncs. 13).foalsCoke
company Name: “Tnascies.Heal.2pg. a... Compt,

Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work
Performance |

Excellent

Communication skill v
2.

|
Working as part of team

3. | Level self-motivation

4. | Technical knowledge and skills

.

|

Relationship with peers/seniors

|
Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

Ability to contribute to the goal of the
organization

On a scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate youroverall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3 I 10

(signature)

oid Singh



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Name of the Person: .-SW12ska...Kav... TTWARL.

Mobile no./ E-mail...8 76.5.9.2.4.2.6.).
Company Name: .Hankad...Ue... cone.. Gnan
Company Address: ...4SKINA... (BATESHNLS,).
S.

|
Aspectsof Students’ Quality & Work alert|VEno. | Performance Good

1.
|

Communication skill oo
| 2.|Working as part of team x
|

Level self-motivation 43.

4. | Technical knowledge and skills

"5.
|

Refationship with peers/seniors

| 6.|Planning and organisational skill

|
7.|punctuality & time management

8.|Open to new ideas &learning new techniques
[

Ability to contribute to the goalof the
organization

Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate your overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

i 2 3
I

108

~~



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Nameof the Person: Bbslad ts...
idborncna

Mobile no./ E-mail: AfbasdoratealsaZR, Fradetl..
Company Name: ...&.24 aut: SesMAES deiPrCompany Address:

Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work Excellent
Performance

Communication skill
| working as part of team

Level self-motivation

Technical knowledge and skills

Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

Ability to contribute to the goal ofthe
organization

On a scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate your overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

5.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work
no. | Performance

1. | Communication skill

VeryExcellent
| 500g

T

. | Working as part of team |

|

|

|

.|Level self-motivation vs
| Technical knowledgeand skills

Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas learning new techniques

‘Ability to contribute to the goal ofthe
organization va

On a scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate your overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3 10

(signature)



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION:

2023-24
Nameof the Person: Ru.

Mobile no./ E-mail: .82.666 9.982. /. 4

Company Name: SATA2LKO CARTAfr4T
Company Adress: ABOVE. RRL... LUKE... XORANALL. 221.80
S.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work Feveanent|Ye.| no.|Performance Good if

200d Fair |

1. | Communication skill [| Working as part ofteam
[ |v

Level self-motivation I [—
Technical knowledge and skills

Relationship with peers/seniors [>
| Planning and organisational skill — |.
|

Punctuality & time management

8. | Open to new ideas &learning new techniques —

ieorganization 1

‘Ability to contribute to the goal of the

Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do you rateyour overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Nameof the Person:

Mobile no./ E-mail

ak ene PETRIIIVE.AIT VS
Company Address: A ech ABRAIAA-
S.|Aspects of Students’Z [excellent|Ve Good Fair

Performance Good

Working aspart of team wt
Level self-motivation . ol

T

|

Communication skill NE
|

|

I

Technical knowledgeand skills

| Relationship with peers/seniors

| Planning and organisational skill

| Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

‘Ability to contribute to the goal SithorgapjzationIq fey izatftcony=
Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate your overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G. College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Nameof the Person:

Mobile no./ E-mail:

Company Name: ..

Company Address:

s.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work
| no. | Performance

1. | Communication skill

2.
|

Working 3s part of team
Level self-motivation

4. | Technical knowledge and skills

| Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

‘Ability to contribute to the goalof the
organization

Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do you rateyour overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?eis



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Nameof the Person:..RectMobile no./ E-mail: ..&. 5:72. #5£5.2Y.

Company Name:

Company Address:

Aspectsof Students’ Quality & Work
Performance

1. | Communication skill

2. | Working as part of team

3. | Level self-motivation

4.|Technical knowledgeand skills

|
5.|Relationship with peers/seniors

6.|Planning and organisational skill

| 7.|Punctuality & time management

8.
|
Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

[

Ability to contribute to the goalof the

On a scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate your overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3 1097]
fe—

(sighature)



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

5.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work
no.|Performancei | Communication skill

.
|

Workingas part of team

.
| Level self-motivation

Technical knowledge and skills

Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas &learning new techniques

Ability to contribute to the goalof the
organization

Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do yourate youroverall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1; 2 3



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Nameof the Person:

Mobile no./ E-mai

Company Name:

Company Address:

S.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work
no.|Performance|
1 [

communication ski
I

2.|Working as part of team

3.
|
Level self-motivation

| a.
[

Technical knowledge and skills

5.|Relationship with peers/seniors
T

6. | Planning and organisational skill

Punctuality& time management
8.

|
Open to new ideas &learning new techniques (B77

[RBilty to contribute to the goalof the I9 organization a
Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do you rateyour overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 37 / 9 10

(signature)



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Name of the Person:

Company Name:

Company Address:

S.
|
Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work

no. | Performance Excellent |

| 1.|communication skill

2.|Working as part of team

3. | Level self-motivation
[

4.|Technical knowledge and skills

5. | Relationship with peers/seniors

|

6.|Planning and organisational skill

7.|Punctuality & time management

8. | Open to new ideas &learning new techniques
Abilityto contribute to the goal of the
organization

Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do you rateyour overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3 5 [ 10
—

(signature)



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Nameofthe Person:

Mobile no./ E-mail:

Company Name:

Company Address:

5.|Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work
no.|Performance veryExcellent|1. | communication skil |

[

Working as part of team

Level self-motivation

Technical knowledge and skills

Relationship with peers/seniors

Planning and organisational skill

| Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas learning new techniques
[

Ability to contribute to the goal of the
organization

Ona scale of 1 to 10 how do you rateyour overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.College
students and the curriculum?

Lie zo 3 10

(signature) £|% | »



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Name of the Person: Aahanshy 0
Mobile 10./ E-Mail: ..cerz.r.ndol5.0..3.4..

Company Name: Costume. batclyd
Company Address:

S.|Aspectsof Students’ Quality & Work
no.|Performance1.|Communication skill

| 2.|Working aspart of team
3.|Level self-motivationTechnical knowledge and skills

Relationship with peers/seniors
|

Planning and organisational skill

| Punctuality & time management

Open to new ideas learning new techniques

Ability to contribute to the goal of the
organization

On a scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate your overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G. College
students and the curriculum?

1 2 3



EMPLOYER FEEDBACK

SESSION: 2023-24

Nameofthe Person:

Mobile no./ E-mai

Company Name:

Company Addres:

S.
| Aspects of Students’ Quality & Work Edie Se| no.|performance | Good |

|
1.|Communication skill | |

|

|

| 2.
|

Working as part ofteam
| a

Level self-motivation

Technical knowledge and skills Sa8 [

Relationship with peers/seniors yl
|

|

| 6
|

Planning and organisational skill
| az |

|

io7.|Punctuality & time management
|

| 8|Open to new ideas learning new techniques
|

| -Ability to contribute to the goal of the
|

|

organization

On a scale of 1 to 10 how do you rate your overall satisfaction with Harish Chandra P.G.Collegestudents and the curriculum?

a 5 6 7
1 2 3










































































































































































































































































































